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GENERAL MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  WHOM IT MAY CONCERN DATE: 03/07/2024 

FROM:  Cpl. D. Butcher DISTRIBUTION: STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 

 

SUBJECT:  LEGACY TACTICS GROUP, LLC. 

 
 

I am Corporal D. Butcher with the Forsyth County Sheriff’s Office. I currently hold a NCJA Tactical 

Officer Certificate, requiring 400 hours of State-approved Tactical Classes, which I obtained last year. 

I have been in Law Enforcement for six (6) years, and was a U.S. Army Airborne Infantryman prior to 

this career in Law Enforcement. Further, I have three (3) total years of S.W.A.T. experience prior to 

my involvement in the pertaining training. 

 

I had the opportunity to train recently with Legacy Tactics Group, LLC. I was trained by John and 

Spencer, pulling primarily from Spencer’s instruction and knowledge. 

 

Both the training method, as well as the individual tactics taught, were above average quality. Some 

tactics taught were things, despite my above mentioned experience, I had never observed. I have since 

implemented most of the tactics taught in this two-day course in my day-to-day involvement where 

tactics take primary role. 

 

Should I be given the opportunity, I know I would take several more classes put on by this company. I 

further believe that there are things Spencer and John could teach that I have not seen before, such as 

was the case in my involvement with Legacy Tactics Group, LLC. 

 

Tactics have a myriad of applications and diversities, and despite my own experience I know I cannot 

achieve the level of experience offered by Legacy Tactics Group, LLC. This company has tremendous 

potential, in my opinion, to be an exceptional and reputable company that I believe any agency would 

benefit from taking advantage of.  

 

It is my professional opinion that this company is deserving of any funding offered by the State of 

North Carolina to provide North Carolina Law Enforcement Officer’s with a greater degree of training 

and experience. This experience would go to better serve the citizens of North Carolina and the 

Officer’s that serve those citizens. 

 

I lastly believe the training offered by this company specifically is not something most companies 

would have the ability or experience to offer. 

 

Thank you for your attention in this matter. 


